
Hello Linda,

This is Mariah Enger with AAA Movers Customer Care team.  I would like to apologize for the
delay in the resolution of your claim.  We are actively working on it and will get back to you soon
when we have more information.  Please know it may take up to 30 days to complete your claim.
Thank you in advance for your patience. 

Best Regards, 
Mariah


